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Announcement Content

Explanations

In line with our strategy to increase foreign medical tourism revenue, MLP Sağlık Hizmetleri A.Ş. ("MLP Care") and Duna Medical Center Kft. ("Duna") have signed management 
service contract in order to operate Duna Hospital in Hungary. 
Liv Duna Hospital is the eighth hospital of Liv Hospital brand and our second hospital abroad, which has a total closed area of approximately 22,000 m2, 154 bed capacity, will 
play a major role in promoting strong brand name and high quality healthcare services of Liv Hospital in abroad.
This statement has been translated into English for informational purposes. In case of a discrepancy between the Turkish and the English versions of this disclosure statement, 
the Turkish version shall prevail.
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We proclaim that our above disclosure is in conformity with the principles set down in “Material Events Communiqué” of Capital Markets Board,
and it fully reflects all information coming to our knowledge on the subject matter thereof, and it is in conformity with our books, records and 
documents, and all reasonable efforts have been shown by our Company in order to obtain all information fully and accurately about the 
subject matter thereof, and we’re personally liable for the disclosures.


